2024 COSTUME PICTURES INFORMATION

Bateman Photography will be photographing dance classes at DSOD on Saturday, May 11t
and Sunday, May 12", Please see schedule for details.

DSOD students can be photographed individually and/or with their class.

Bateman Photography offers several different photo packages for a variety of prices. See
order form for further details.

“Add-On” items, such as dance posters, mini posters, magazine covers, etc., may be
purchased in addition to photo packages. These items’ prices are valid only on the day
your child is photographed.

Order forms may be found on our website and on our Facebook page.

You are encouraged to complete your order form prior to Picture Day. Please take a
screenshot of your completed order form for your records.

All packages must be paid in full at the door on DSOD Picture Day.

Bateman Photography accepts payment in the form of checks or cash only. NO DEBIT OR
CREDIT CARDS. Make checks payable to Bateman Photography. One check may be written
for the entire family. Prices include all sales tax. Bateman Photography charges $25 for all
returned checks.

DSOD consistently stays on schedule. Please arrive 10 minutes prior to your picture time.
Students who arrive late will miss being photographed with their class.

If dancers are unable to attend their scheduled picture day or time, they are welcome to
come take an individual photo during any of the other scheduled picture times on either
day, except during the photographer’s designated breaks. These scheduled breaks are
from 5:00pm-5:20pm on Saturday, May 11* and from 2:00pm-2:30pm on Sunday, May 12",

Dancers should arrive in their costume with hair & makeup completed.
Parents are asked to remain in the studio lobby during picture sessions.
Costume pictures will be ready for pickup at DSOD during summer dance classes.

Any questions concerning DSOD costume pictures should be directed to Bateman
Photography at 660-562-9677.



